

June 5th, 2015

Venetia A Flowers Planning Department City of Key West P.O. Box 1409 Key West, FL 33041

Re: General Landscape Architectural Contract with the City of Key West. One (1), 2 year renewal

Dear Ms. Flowers,

Thank you for reaching out to our firm regarding the renewal of our General Landscape Architectural Contract with the City of Key West.

Savino & Miller Design Studio is interested in renewing the Contract and more importantly we would love to contribute with our services to the enhancement of the City.

Please let us know if you have any projects in the near future and if you need anything else to complete this renewal.

Best regards,

Adriana Savino-Miller

President